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April 9, 2025 
Dear House Committee On Judiciary: 
 
My name is Spencer Koerner, I am a Rhode Island resident, and I urge you to support bill H5724. 
 
I support bill H5724 because it’s not right for people to live in these conditions. The Wyatt Detention Center is 
a very harsh place. People detained at The Wyatt often report medical neglect and unsanitary conditions. 
NOBODY should be refused medical care, let alone people whose only crime was crossing the border to make a 
better life for their family. People detained at The Wyatt have claimed that people have fainted and still not 
received medical care, and this often leads to the death of detainees. People who are not committing crimes do 
not deserve to be in jail! People will follow all the rules of the United States, and still get put in a grotesque, 
horrid place like The Wyatt. A prison which is at full capacity by the way! Detainees have also reported not 
being given enough food to get through the week and needing to purchase more with money from their account, 
which not everybody can do. The Wyatt is an inhumane place, unfit for anyone.  
 
Thank you for your time, I hope you will support Bill H5724. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Spencer Koerner 
54 Kenwood St 
 


